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towing vessels appear to be over three times that of U . S .  industry 

as a whole. 

Previous legislative proposals to bring these vessels under 

inspection have not been successful. The Safety Board recognizes 

the practical and economic problems of inspection of presently 

uninspected towing vessels, but based on this accident, and the 

relatively high accident rates prevailing in the towing industry, 

feels preventive action is necessary. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
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The Safety Board recommends that the Department of Transpor- 

tation and the Coast Guard give consideration to proposing legis- 

lation which would require some form of certification or rating of 

seaworthiness for towboats operating outside of the inland waterway 

system. 

of seaworthiness as a condition of documentation of towing vessels 

for the coastwise trade. 

- 

One possible method of control is requiring a certification 
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